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Dear Judiciary Committee; 

 

I'm writing today in opposition to HB3076, as it places undue additional burdens on a 

field that already has to be federally licensed. Gun dealers aren't unregulated like 

other industries can be, and needs no further oversight. They must already get a 

Federal Firearms License, and are inspected by the ATF. One mistake, and they can 

loose that license. 

 

This bill is simply re-regulating what's already regulated, increasing cost to both the 

State of Oregon, and Local Businesses. I urge you to alter this bill back to its original 

form, or better, eliminate it entirely. Thank you for your time. 

 

All the best, 

Michael Halverson 


